

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES CHICAGO

21 December 2023

Subject: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago, upon the recommendation of its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), hereby awards to Micro Center the procurement of six (6) units of All-In-One Desktop Computers and peripherals, two (2) Computer Monitors and one (1) DVD Writer in the amount of Four Thousand Seven Hundred and Eighty Four and 91/100 dollars (\$ 4,784.91), inclusive of taxes, delivery and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2023," and GPPB Resolution No. 28-1027.

Sincerely,

J. SUSANA V. PAEZ

Consul General

Micro Center 2645 N Elston Avenue, Chicago, IL 60647